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The internet is abuzz with the publication of the design manual for the B2A seaplane
manufactured by Mitchell-Douglas Aircraft, Inc. MB-1, the first production seaplane. Written
by Michael Barra and published by Aircraft Design and Production (Aerospace Publication,
Inc., 2012), this 12-page manual is informative and easy to read. Its goal is to provide the
basic information needed for assembling the model. This is the first step toward successful
completion of this model. A nuclear fusion reactor produces neutrons by a process called

deuterium-tritium (D-T) fusion. These neutrons are used to provide power to these
reactors. The design and construction of a fusion reactor for providing electrical energy

from the fusion reaction is the subject of this report. The entire program is being
developed at Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL), but the nuclear physics aspects have

been placed under the jurisdiction of Oak Ridge National Laboratory (ORNL). The key to
achieving the goal of a fusion reactor is to reduce the cost of acquiring power as well as

the cost of producing power from fusion. The fusion reactors to be constructed at LANL and
ORNL will be small. The designs of the fusion reactors of interest to Oak Ridge are three
different plasma-fusion devices: The goal of this report is to describe the basic structure
and performance of two of these devices: the superconducting tokamak and the quark

confinement cavity. In addition, it is the intent of this report to describe the motivation for
developing fusion devices and how future energy may be produced from such devices. It is

not within the scope of this report to describe in detail the research in nuclear physics
needed to support the concept of a fusion reactor, nor is it intended to suggest that any of
the results of that research would be suitable for a fusion reactor. It should be noted that
the fusion of atoms that is the goal of this report does not occur in the normal course of
the nuclear reactions normally used to produce energy. Therefore, as a practical matter,
fusion reactors must operate in an environment where the normal nuclear reactions are
not taking place. Consequently, the magnetic fields that have been used to confine and

heat the fusion plasma must be significantly stronger than those used in a normal reactor.
All circuits depicted in this report are shown with or without diodes. A. INTRODUCTION
Although fusion reactors have been proposed for more than three hundred e79caf774b
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